
 
 
 

 

                  

Dear Clients 

  

New Zealand is in alert level 4 as we now have cases of the delta variant of 

Covid-19 in the community. We've been here before, and can do it again. 

As with our last lockdown, there is financial support available to affected 

businesses. 

If your revenue has dropped by at least 40 per cent or more from the 17th to 

the 30th August due to the change in alert levels, you can apply for the wage 

subsidy. 

This is to cover a period of two weeks at the rates of $600 per full-time 

employee (over 20 hours) and part time at $359 (less than 20 hours). 

Applications open today. 

If requested you must be able to provide information to support the decline in 

income from prior to level 4 to the two weeks the subsidy covers. 

For businesses applying on behalf of employees you must have each 

employees consent to provide their information to WINZ in the application 

process. 

 There is also the resurgence support payment available to businesses that 

have had a revenue drop of 30 per cent or more. This is designed to cover 

other costs that you might incur due to the lockdown.  

For more information contact us. 

 Stay safe and look after each other! 

 

Regards 

Advantage Mint Team 

       Advantage Mint Accounts Ltd 

 


